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4. BOARD’S SUBMISSION ON THE HAGLEY PARK BOTANICAL GARDENS MANAGEMENT 
PLANS 

 
 The closing date for submissions on the Council’s proposed Hagley Park Botanical Gardens 

Management Plans is 25 October 2006. 
 
 At its meeting of 25 September 2006 the Board’s Environment Committee gave initial feedback on the 

proposed plans. This draft submission was circulated to members and further consideration was given 
to the submission at the Environment Committee meeting of 24 October 2006. 

 
 After any additional discussion today the Board may wish to confirm its submission on the proposed 

Hagley Park Botanical Gardens Management Plans. 
 
 


